
Submitter: Timothy Blair 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I think this a great and long overdue idea. I think this will make are elections safer 

and saucier. I could see maybe instead of one day to vote allow two days before the 

election day and on the day of the election. 

 To me it is only common sense to have in person voting and show valid ID. After all 

you need to show up in person and show valid ID to get on a plain.      


